




d) Transportation to St. Maximilian Kolbe CHS from Notre Dame CES
Antonietta Giovinazzo-Groff brought forward her concerns with the review of the dual and triple
feeder school. Excluding a child from riding the bus with their sibling is perplexing. Public
consultation should have occurred. Eric Warren expressed his concern with enrolling his second child
in the same school as the older sibling and that she may be unable to get on the same bus. This is an
environmental concern all around.

e) Policy 203 Student Transportation Services
Sabina Okayeva brought forward her concerns regarding the Student Transportation Policy and asked
the Committee to consider changes to the policy with feeder school boundary changes. Courtesy
seating was suggested to be implemented as other school boards currently have in place.

The Transportation Review Committee had the opportunity to ask the delegation questions for
clarification. It was noted that if any changes do occur to the policy that it will not take into effect
until February / March 2024. It


